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Memorandum 

Memorandum No: 22-010 

Date: January 11, 2022 

To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 

From: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 

Re: President's Day 

The collective bargaining agreements with all union groups allow me to declare a "City 
Manager Holiday" in addition to those holidays expressly identified in the agreements. 
As such, City Offices will be closed for President's Day on Monday, February 21, 2022. 
Operations that exist on a twenty-four hour a day, seven day a week schedule, will 
remain in operation. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me. 

C: Tarlesha Smith, Esq., Assistant City Manager 
Greg Chavarria, Assistant City Manager 
Alain E. Boileau, City Attorney 
Jeffrey A. Modarelli, City Clerk 
John C. Herbst, City Auditor 
Department Directors 
CMO Managers 


